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Dear Colleague, 
 
We invite you to attend a special collaborative webinar dealing with the efforts and progress toward 
ramping down the crime and violence in urban America. 
 
Please join us for this informative and stimulating discussion conducted in collaboration with 
the American Clergy Leadership Conference and Universal Peace Federation USA. 
 

Wednesday, May 25 from 11AM to 12PM PDT 

Please click here to attend: us-upf-org.zoom,us/j/83308582236 
 
Very respectfully, 
 
Larry Moffitt 
Secretary General 
Universal Peace Federation North America 
3600 New York Avenue, NE 
Washington, DC 20002 


